
From: Joanne Cristina  
Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 5:37 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: 28 storey rental residential building on yonge near oxford st 

I have lived in Richmond Hill for over 35 years, and have seen it develop  to what it is 
today. I live at 32 Oxford st on the yonge st side and feel it would be a big mistake to 
build anything of that size or any building here as we already feel there is constant 
traffic on our street. Is it not enough that we have gained the "HuB" building, at Crosby 
and Yonge. The traffic around is impossible to manage. Just crossing oxford is a 
challenge because of the constant traffic. Please we have enough around us that we do 
not need another highrise. I am totally 100 percent against any such building on this 
very small property. Say NO to 28 storey rental residential building on yonge near 
Oxford. 

Frank and Joanne Cristina 
32 Oxford St 


